
TANANA CHIEFS CONFERENCE-FACILITIES DEPARTMENT 
REQUEST FOR QUOTE FOR LAND CLEARING 

2605 BADGER ROAD      

ADDENDUM NUMBER ONE (1) 

SEPTEMBER 12, 2023 
The following corrections, changes, additions, deletions, revisions, and /or clarifications are hereby made a 

part of the Request for Quote for Land Clearing of the property located at 2605 Badger Road. Firms providing a 
quote will acknowledge receipt of this addendum via email to Tanna Carter at the following; 
tanna.carter@tannachiefs.org 

AD1-1 

Question, Is the demolition of the existing structure included in this RFQ? 

Response, The demolition of the existing structure id not included in this RFQ. 

AD1-2 

Question, Is the property being cleared in its entirety? 

Response, Yes, no organics are to remain on site. 
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